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This week at Brambles, we have been learning all about 

butterflies. This has included their life cycle, and we 

are excited to observe this in our classroom from next 

week. 

At carpet time, we continue to learn our 6 key words 

and metamorphosis has been a very curious word for 

our Brambles. We have been researching other 

creatures that transform such as moths, frogs and 

starfish. 

We have been exploring symmetry in our creative area 

using coloured paints to create butterfly wings by 

folding our paper in half. Some of our Brambles 

thought this was magic! 

Brambles joined the Reception class on Thursday to 

watch a Sublime Science Assembly, we got to see lots 

of exciting experiments and some of us helped to 

conduct them. 

 
Our number of the week:  10 

Our key words: Egg, caterpillar, chrysalis, emerge, 

butterfly and metamorphosis. 

Letter of the week: I 

Alliteration Rhyme: Isabelle the incredible 

inventor.  

 

Something Special 
You will now have received information with regards to 

which Reception class your child will be in when they 

start school in September. 

This will have included dates for their ‘Getting to Know 

You’ sessions, these sessions are scheduled to support 

your child’s transition to school and to allow parents to 

visit the classrooms and meet the Reception staff. 

Please note that Pre School Staff cannot take your 

child to these sessions it must be a Parent or Carer. 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Vicki, 

Miss Lorraine and Miss Treasure 

 
 

 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: The Woolly Bear Caterpillar by 

Julia Donaldson and The Crunching 

Munching Caterpillar by Sheridan Cane and 

Jack Tickle. 

 

Song: 5 Little Butterflies 
 

Rhyme:  Caterpillar Garden 

 

 

Please can we ask that you supervise your children 

when lining up in the Kids Club Garden before 

coming into Brambles in the morning. 

Children should not be climbing on the rocks or 

scooting/biking on the school premises as this is a 

risk to others. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fayre 

Saturday 29th June 

 

PTA Disco Brambles 

Tuesday 16th July 

 

Brambles Leavers Assembly 

Thursday 18th July 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


